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Dear Parents,

This week our students looked great for their school pictures on Tuesday and yesterday we
started the hype for the first Bengals game of the season! We also started getting
students in the mindset to take MAP tests next week.

MAP testing starts on Tuesday of next week and we have set a school goal of our
achievement hitting at or above the 60th percentile, meaning we are performing better
than 59% of schools taking MAP tests across the country. If we hit that goal then we will
have an out of uniform day. We also have some things for our students throughout testing
next week. We are asking parents to chalk our sidewalks before dismissal on Monday,
September 8 and write encouraging messages for our students as they prepare for testing
the following day. On Tuesday, it is National Teddy Bear Day, so we invite students to
take their teddy bear to school to be a support during testing. On Wednesday we will
have Smarties for all of our smarties, and on Thursday we will have music playing outside
before school. We ask that you help your students be prepared by making sure they get a
good night's sleep and eat a healthy breakfast. There is nothing else they need to do to
prepare for these tests. All we ask is that they come in and do their best!

On Wednesday of this week, our school Safety Committee met to discuss ways that we
can make our school safer, especially going to Mass, in light of recent events. We have
decided to implement several things to help keep our community safe. Those items are
below...

The two side doors to church (parking lot side & ramp door) will be locked about 3
minutes before church starts. 
The front door to church will remain unlocked as Officer Doug is standing in the
entry area throughout Mass and monitors those going in and out. It also allows the
office staff to get in if they need to get to a student
If students want to sit with a parent or grandparent at Mass, the procedure is as
follows.

The parent/grandparent will need to come sign them out in the school office
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by 8:15am.
We will come over the PA and dismiss students who are sitting with a family
member between 8:15-8:20 & they will walk over with their family member.
The family member will walk them back over to the office and sign them in
after Mass

These procedures will start next Friday, September 12. Reminders will be sent next week
about the procedures for students sitting with parents at Mass. Thank you for your
cooperation!

I hope that you have a fantastic weekend!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

CruNews 



Our theme for the 2025-2026 school year is "Cultivating Christ-like Character, One
Fruit at a Time." Throughout the year we will be discussing the different "Fruits of the
Spirit". Each month we will focus on a different fruit and discuss how we are already
bearing fruit in our lives and how we can allow the Holy Spirit to work through us to
increase that fruit!

State Civics Bee
Competition
Ben Brinkhaus, Winston
Whitely, and Brandon
Lorton were 3 out of 18
students from across the
state of Kentucky to
participate in the Civics
Bee at the Kentucky
State Fair. Winston

finished in the top five out of over 600
applicants! Congratulations to all three!

MUMKINS SALE!

The last day to place an order
is Sunday, September 7.

Delivery will be on September
16.

All proceeds benefit
​St. Henry Catholic School!

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HELP WITH MUMKINS ON SEPTEMBER 16,
3:00-7:00 PM. This is a great opportunity for eighth graders needing service

hours! Sign up below.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084AAFAC2AA3F94-51451079-mumkins#/
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Sign Up for Jr. High Academic Team!

Altar Servers Needed
Fr. Kevin at St. Henry and Fr. John at St. Barbara need altar
servers! Altar servers must be practicing Catholics, fourth grade
and older, who attend Sunday Mass regularly and have received
First Communion in order to participate. Server training for
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fourth graders will be after Mass on Friday, September 12.
Students must be actively serving at their parish in order to serve
at school Masses.

If your student is interested in serving for either St. Henry or St.
Barbara, please complete this form. We will forward the forms to
St. Barbara and someone will reach out to you. If you have
questions, please contact Kris Staverman,
kstaverman@sthenrynky.com.

The Crusader Classroom Parent Volleyball Challenge
Please join us in the gym on Friday, September 19, for fun,
friends, and fitness. 

The 8th grade vs. teachers game will be at 3:45 pm, with games
following after for the parents from each grade playing against
each other.

When not playing, parents have a great time tailgating in the
parking lot. Please do NOT BYOB -- beer will be sold at

concessions. Legally we cannot have parents bringing their own alcohol on the premises.  

Kids love this night and enjoy playing with friends in the parking lot or cheering from the
stands for their grade’s parent players.

Please let us know if you would like to be the captain for your grade (preschool and
kindergarten can play together or have separate teams). This means contacting parents to
form a team of men and women players. Teams should be made up of parents, not
extended family members. Teachers of that grade can also be invited play on the parent
teams! Everyone is welcome to play; no team is full. 

Also please consider signing up to work the concessions. Students can get service hours for
this (one adult must work each shift due to alcohol sales). Stay tuned for sign up genius or
reach out now if interested. 

Sarah Voelker (sarahvoelker7@gmail.com)
Shannon Scherrer (shannongrieme@yahoo.com)

CAFETERIA
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CLICK MENU FOR PRINTABLE PDF!

Cafeteria Volunteers Needed and Welcome!
We welcome all moms, dads, and grandparents to come in and help serve lunches. The
students enjoy having you there! All volunteers must be VIRTUS certified and
compliant. Click to volunteer in September!

If you have any questions regarding the cafteria/menu, please reach out to Trisha Kissel,
Cafeteria Manager, cafeteria@sthenrynky.com.

SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED ON A

WEEKLY BASIS ... ANY AMOUNT OF
TIME YOU CAN HELP OUT IS GREATLY

APPRECIATED!

SIGN UP ONLINE!

​For more information, contact Ryan Bihl or Jamie
Powers, bingo@sthenrynky.com or call the school office, 859-342-2551.
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Basketball Registration

Volleyball Volunteers Needed

St. Henry Catholic School hosts the sixth grade recreational volleyball league. is hosting a
6th, 7th & 8th grade pre-season volleyball tournament. We also host a 6th grade
recreational volleyball league. This year, there are 14 teams in the league, which is the
most we've had in a few years. There are 12 evenings of games, some with shorter shifts.
It cannot be run without your help! We have a sign up for working admimssions and
concessions. Split a shift if you can't stay the whole time. Send kids who need service
hours or who have a serving heart.

Volunteer for the sixth grade recreational league

The St. Henry Catholic School Athletic Boosters
Golf Outing will be held Saturday, October 18, at the
Golf Courses of Kenton County.
 
A 9-hole parent/child scramble is $25 per player (cart
and lunch included). Shotgun start at 9 AM. The adult
scramble is a 1 PM shotgun start. The cost is $100
per player. Registration includes 18 holes, cart,
lunch, beer, dinner, and an opportunity to win
fabulous raffle prizes. Limited 9-hole foursomes are
available for $250.
 
For information or hole sponsorship
opportunities/raffle donations, email Dave Miller

at golf@sthenrynky.com. 

Important tip: When signing up, note that there is a tip field that you can manually
change by clicking on the 15%, then entering 0 or another number. There are still
processing fees, so do NOT feel obligated to add a tip.
 
Registration is exclusively online: https://givebutter.com/2025GolfOuting.
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Your generosity directly benefits St. Henry Athletics and helps us continue building
strong, spirited programs in golf, volleyball, basketball, and archery. 

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If
you are interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to
attend the Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator,
Leah St. John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or
volunteer of the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan
Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral
support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

09/11/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

09/29/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

10/09/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

10/14/2025 @ 6:30 PM Diocesan Catholic Children's Home,
Ft. Mitchell

10/22/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

11/11/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

11/20/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

DIOCESE OF COVINGTON NEWS
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